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•	 “Fostering a child has been the most rewarding and challenging thing 
I’ve ever done. I’m incredibly grateful for the the support I’ve received 
from my fellow foster parents, my supervising social worker, and the 
rest of the FCA team.”

•	 “There is a lot of support from the FCA team with the trainning and 
activities for the family. Events put on by FCA are great with the 
professional support to help you and family members all the time.” 

•	 “Fostering has felt very rewarding.”

Foster Parents in  
Thames Valley said:


